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Frrom your Building Department

Bui\cﬁnﬁ Commissioner, Norm Casini
Assistant Building Commissioner, Ken LaBella

What a mild winter we have had, 25 more days till spring! With spring and baseball right around the corner,
we hope everyone has been healthy through the winter months so far.
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On March 1st , the building department will be sending out Rental Renewal, Out of County owners of
rental property and Vacant Dwelling applications. All applications are fillable online and can be found
on our website @ www.cuyahogaheights.com under "building department''.
Applications for the above are all due on April 1, 2023.

If you have rental property or a vacant dwelling and have questions regarding the applications, please
contact the building department at 216-641-7020, during normal business hours of
Monday — Friday 8:00 am through 4:30 pm.
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The building department is finalizing new George M. Suhy grant forms for the approved new five year
period (January 1, 2023 through December 31, 2027). All forms for the grant program will be issued
from the building department per request. When applying for the George M. Suhy grant program, all
paperwork must be submitted correctly before the start of your home improvement project. The

guidelines for the program has changed, we will be sending out a mailer with a copy of new forms and new
guidelines within the next week.

As always, if you have questions, please contact the building department @ 216-641-7020.

DID YOu KNOW:

Minimum height. Habitable space, hallways
and portions of basements containing these
spaces shall have a ceiling height of not less
than 7 feet. Bathrooms, toilet rooms and
laundry rooms shall have a ceiling height of
not less than 6 feet 8 inches.






